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Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

Did you know that children who read for pleasure do better at school?   
 

Welsh libraries and schools are joining forces to provide every primary school child with a FREE library 
card - starting with children in all Year 4 and Year 4 mixed classes. 
 

This card will allow your child to borrow books straight away. They will have access to thousands of free 
books as well as many more resources to help improve their school work and enhance their leisure time, 
including: 
 

 FREE fiction, non-fiction, comics, graphic novels and talking books 

 FREE computer use and internet access 

 FREE homework help - online and in the library 

 FREE e-books and e-magazines 

 Clubs, events and activities in the library 

 Friendly, helpful library staff 

 Somewhere safe to meet friends 

 DVDs (chargeable) 
 

We are sure you will want your child to take full advantage of these amazing resources, so if you would 
like us to make a library card, we are asking you to give your child’s school permission to share your 
child’s full name, home address and date of birth with Torfaen Libraries. If you agree, your child’s details 
will be processed in line with the Data Protection Act 2018 General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) 
(EU 2016/679).     
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
  
 
Stephanie Morgan 
Team Leader Torfaen Library and Information Service 
Tel: 01633 647673 
E mail: stephanie.morgan@torfaen.gov.uk 

 

I give permission   
I do not give permission (cross out which option does not apply) for my child to receive a library card 
during their visit to the local library. 
 
Child’s surname/family name:………………………………..  Child’s first name:…………………………………… 
 
Parent’s/carer’s signature………………………………… Please print your name:……………….………………… 
 
Please tear off the slip along the dotted line and hand it back to your child’s teacher by ___________ 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?url=http://www.torfaen.gov.uk/en/News/Leisure-and-Culture.aspx&rct=j&frm=1&q=&esrc=s&sa=U&ei=mLIuVNjEKIrsaIScgfgI&ved=0CBYQ9QEwAA&usg=AFQjCNE-j24KyZ69ZAhSxjtcFupxY2AuTg

